STUIDENT
C@UNCIL

| have been working on sensory room development with the Disability Support services. | have meet with students from
the Neurodivergent society to discuss what they would like to see from the sensory rooms as well as from Disability

Support.

| have began work on drafting a motion to send to the government against the Disability Allowance Green Paper
reform, this will continue over the next few weeks as | get in contact with TDs, ministers and organisations to obtain
their support prior to the submission date in December.

| also worked at some of the fresher’'s week events.




N/A

Fresher’s Week Bouncy Castle
Taylor Swift Quiz/Bingo

N/A

N/A




